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May 4, 1967 

Rabbi Norman Lamn 

The Jewish Center 

131 West 86th St. 
New York, N.Y. 

Dear Rabbi Lamm: 

It was thoughtful of you to send me a reprint of 

your article on dialogue. Of course, I agree with 

everything that you say, although it seems to me that 

your argument would not permit Orthodox participation 

jin the Boston Conference, At any rate, I am pleased 

that both the RCA and UOJCA will not be in attendence. 

With best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

UN" 

Marvin Schick 

MS:sn


